
From: George Cook  
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 4:42 PM 
To: Mandy Grewal 
Subject: Resignation From the Pittsfield Township Zoning Board of Appeals  

 

Hello Supervisor Grewal, it was a pleasure to speak with you this afternoon. Thank you, as 
always, for your support, leadership, and providing me with opportunities to serve our 
community.  

As discussed, due to my acceptance of a position in the office of Governor Gretchen Whitmer, I 
will need to resign my position as member and Vice-Chair of the Pittsfield Township Zoning 
Board of Appeals. Today's meeting will serve as my last in this role. 

It has been my true honor and privilege to serve on the ZBA, and I look forward to potential 
opportunities to work with you, and serve our community, in the future. 

Best, 
--  

George W. Cook, III 


